
State of Texas 

Collin County 

Commissioners Court 

§ 

§ 

§ 

Court Order 

2021-769-08-09 

An order of the Collin County Commissioners Court ending the detention officer retention pay policy. 

The Collin County Commissioners Court hereby approves a motion to discontinue the detention officer 

retention pay policy effective August 9, 2021; with the condition that employees who were hired under the policy 

will continue to receive retention pay per the policy in effect on their respective hire dates. 

A motion was made, seconded, and carried by a majority of the court members in attendance during a special 

session on Monday, August 9, 2021. 
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